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EXTRA INFORMATION: 

• REMINDER: Homework starts this term. Homework will be set and given out on a 
Thursday. The focus will be maths, phonics, motor control and self-help skills. Books should 
be returned by the following Tuesday. 

• Phonics and WRITING in EYFS – An information workshop for parents, Thursday 23rd 
November at 8.55 in Red Admiral classroom. It should be no longer that 30 minutes and 
you will exit via Station Road.                                                                 

                                                         

 Urgent call:  

• Playdough resources: 
The children are always so immersed in their playdough creations 
as they mould and sculpt all sorts of wonderful creations. 
Unfortunately, our playdough ingredients have diminished! If you 
are happy to donate flour, salt, oil and cream of tartar, we would 
really appreciate it!  

• Junk Modelling: 
The children love creating different types of models. Please 
donate your cardboard boxes, cardboard tubes ………. 

Letters/ notices will be put in Tortoiseshell cloakroom 
window.  This can be seen from the area by Rectory 

Meadow. 

ST ANDREW’S REWARD SYSTEMS 
Star of the week: One child from each year group is nominated. Children are 
chosen because they have stood out amongst their peers, demonstrating our 
Christian values or a strong work ethic. 

 


